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Brandy Butler

From: Brandy Butler on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Thursday, July 20, 2017 2:05 PM
To: 'mlfcats2@gmail.com'
Cc: Consumer Contact
Subject: RE: Docket No. 20170009 - Oppose FPL’s Unfair Request

Good afternoon Ms. Flannery, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20170009 and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Brandy Butler 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-7123 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: mlfcats2@everyactioncustom.com [mailto:mlfcats2@everyactioncustom.com]  
Sent: Thursday, July 20, 2017 1:50 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Docket No. 20170009 - Oppose FPL’s Unfair Request 
 
Dear FL PSC, 
 
Dear Commissioners,  
 
We need to hold our "public" suppliers of energy accountable for every deal they want/try to make.  The grid is getting 
more and more of  a supply of clean energy, and continuing to support expansion of the old fossil fuels and/or 
dangerous sources of energy is backward.  We, especially in Florida, need to make sure our regulators understand 
exactly where the future is, and it is not in more of the same old sources. 
 
Please do not give the power companies a favorable response to their requests.  They are only for their own survival 
(reference all their latest attempts to undo solar and wind systems or minimally not have to support them).  In their 
current state, they are not in the peoples' corner.  Please say no. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Mary Lou Flannery 
6 Fleming Ct  Palm Coast, FL 32137-8309 
mlfcats2@gmail.com 




